
New Skirt 

Pupils joining Balcarras from Sept 2022 will now have to wear the new 

Tartan pleated skirt 

 

 

 

 

Trutex castle senior tartan 

pleated skirt 

 

 
Pupils who started at Balcarras before September 2022 may chose to 

wear either the tartan skirt above, or choose to wear the old style 

regulation grey skirt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The traditional grey skirt: 

 

In order to keep the uniform looking smart, Balcarras School insists that all 

skirts must be purchased from one of our two school suppliers.  Alternative 

skirts from other suppliers are not accepted. 

Monkhouse 
(previously School Togs) 

monkhouse.com 
252 High Street, GL50 3HF, opposite 

Wilkinsons 

The Schoolwear Company 

www.theschoolwearcompany.co.uk 
Universal Uniform Ltd, Unit V1 Kingsville 

Road, Kingsditch Trade Park 

 

All skirts must be knee length. 

http://www.schooltogs.com/balcarras
http://www.theschoolwearcompany.co.uk/

